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Do you have experience with the Mental Health Co-Response? 

Consumers and Family/Carers with Lived Experience of the Mental Health Co-Response –opportunity for contribution to program review 

The Mental Health Co-Response is a program delivered in partnership by mental health practitioners and police officers to co-respond to calls seeking assistance, where mental illness is identified as a likely factor. 

We want to know – what was your experience like with the Mental Health Co-Response program? 

EY is conducting a review of the Mental Health Co-Response Program and is seeking perspectives on what parts of the program are working well, as well as areas for improvement. There are several ways to contribute: 

· Group workshops, online
· Group workshops, face to face
· 1:1 consultation

Please register your interest to participate here.

For those who do not wish to participate in consultation, there is also a survey where you can contribute your perspective. 

Complete survey here. 

For more information, please reach out to Claire Timmel at claire.timmel@au.ey.com 
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